Chris O'Brien

From: Adam Olenn <adam.olenn@rustleandspark.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 9:06 AM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: SUPPORT H 5473

Dear Chairman Abney and Members of the House Finance Committee,

I am writing as a small business owner to express my support of H 5473, which seeks to increase personal income tax
rates.

Higher taxes on the highest earners are essential to ensuring a fair system that allows everyone to thrive — not just the
ultra-wealthy.

Fear-mongering about "scaring away business" has led to a death-spiral of lower taxes, reduced services, and widening
wealth inequality that strikes at the heart of our Republic.

| urge you to support H 5473 as we work towards a fair tax program that promotes growth at all levels.
Sincerely,

—Adam

Adam Qlenn
CEO, Rustle & Spark

www.rustleandspark.com
401-484-7680




